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Facts of the Day 
Dear Williams Community, 

 The Facts of the Day have become a routine part of our school days. They can be seen in every classroom, 

and the students appear to be more fluent in them. Below are the Facts of the Day for March. Please quiz your child(ren) on 

them. Place this calendar in a prominent place. Remember: the addition facts are especially for all grades, while the multipli-

cation facts are intended for grades 3-5. We appreciate all of your support. 

 

Jim Kriz, Title I Coordinator/Math Coach 

 

Facts of the Day for February: 

Date  + Fact  x Fact 

3/1  9+3  3x6 

3/2  7+5  4x7 

3/3  8+4  6x9 

3/4  9+4  3x7 

 

3/7  No School (Clerical Day) 

3/8  7+6  4x8 

3/9  8+5  7x8 

3/10  9+5  3x8 

3/11  8+6  4x9 

 

3/14  9+6  7x9 

3/15  8+7  3x9 

3/16  9+7  3x4 

3/17  No School (Cut Day) 

3/18  No School (Cut Day) 

 

3/21-3/25 Spring Vacation 

 

3/28  6+5  6x8 

3/29  8+9  7x6 

3/30  4+7  8x9 

3/31  3+8  6x4 

 

 

May the luck o’ the Irish be with ye! March 17th (St. Patrick’s Day) 



 

WINTER SESSION  

AFTERSCHOOL PROGRAM 

The winter afterschool session has been underway for the past four weeks of 

February.  Students have been spending time completing homework, cooking, 

beading, learning new board games, reading and taking AR test, and exercising in 

the gym.  The afterschool program is designed for students to have an extension 

of their day to build homework and study skills and to have a fun time for 

activities as well.  If your student is not a part of the afterschool program and is 

interested in joining please contact Mindi in the office at any time.  There is still 

room available in some classes.  The Spring session will begin in April and continue 

throughout May.  Sign ups for the Spring session will begin late in March.  Some of 

the classes available in the Spring will be cooking, arts and crafts, gardening, and 

music.  Please sign up your students as soon as possible as classes fill up fast.    

Dutch Bros for Attendance 

Congratulations to the parents of: 
 

Robert Peterson  5th Grade/Mrs. Bingham 

Casey Jo Kincaid  5th Grade/Mrs. Bingham 

Lexi Schroeder  5th Grade/Mrs. Bingham 

Zoe Dixon   4th Grade/Mrs. Wardle 

 

KEEP UP THE GOOD WORK!!!! 

We would like to thank you for your part in getting your child to school 

each day! 



 

Williams Elementary School Vision 

Statement 
 

Williams Elementary School is 

committed to creating a nurturing 

environment in which each child is 

encouraged to  

become a life long learner 

LIBRARY FUND RAISERS  
Thank you friends, family and community members who have continued to send in 

Cambell’s Soup Labels and Box Tops for Education.  These wonderful fund raisers  

bring in extra dollars to spend on library books and supplies for our school.  

Recently Mrs. Bingham’s class was able to purchase team vest for her P.E. class.   

Please continue to turn in your labels and box tops to Mindi in the Office or to 

Thelma Goodnough in the Library.  Thank you to our wonderful volunteer Patricia 

Alexander for helping to sort and bag the labels and box tops.  If you would like 

to find out more information about the participating products please visit these 

websites:   www.labelsforeducation.com and www.boxtops4education.com 

 

        **Right now Cambell’s Labels that are turned in before May 

12th are worth double the value.   


